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40 Years Old! 
 
In 2021 the Shrimper Owners Association celebrates its 40th birthday. This has 
given us the opportunity to do a little extra in recognition of this achievement. 
 
Your Spring magazine will shortly be dropping through your letter box. We hope you 
enjoy the special features penned by some of those at the forefront of Shrimper 
activity over these 40 years. 
 
The May edition of the magazine ‘Practical Boat Owner’ will be running a feature on 
the SOA, fully illustrated with some excellent photographs. 
 
A new website is under preparation and we hope it will go live during April.  
 
We are pleased that there now seems a clear path back to sailing in 2021; Covid-19 
is affecting all our lives but with the lifting of restrictions we hope to add further 
events to this year of celebration. 
 

 


